
Recommendation for the District Wide Stipend

2016-2017

I am providing the information about the District Wide Stipend for the 2016-2107
school year. We currently have 152 total employees. The budget is very
conservative this school year. I wouldlike for the district to continue this District
Wide Stipend. We have been giving this stipend for about 12 years. The stipend
has ranged from 5200.00 to 5800.00 during the past 12 years. I recommend a

District Wide Stipend of 5200.00 for the 2016-2017 school year. We would
disperse this stipend on the regular December Payroll. The total cost of this
stipend would be 530,+00.00.

*"1 move to approve a District Wide Stipend of 5200.00 for all district employees."

This motion requires a second and a majority vote.


